TOWN OF WASHINGTON

BRUCE, WISCONSIN

                                            ANNUAL BOARD MEETING

                                                         May 2, 2017           

*Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM.
*All recited Pledge of Allegiance.  Motion made by resident Deb Klund that Betsy Patterson act as chair of annual meeting.  Seconded by Peggy Linskey.  All in favor and motion carried. 

*Comments from audience members regarding brushing in township. No agenda items from audience.   
 *Annual Meeting minutes from 2016 were read.  Ann Dunham made motion to approve.  Seconded by Susan Doberstein.  All in favor and motion carried.  

*Clerk submitted Annual Financial Report for 2017.   

Discussion  followed.    

Betsy Patterson made motion to approve financial report.  Seconded by Richard Brand .  All approved and motion carried.

*No changes with salaries of board members until after election in 2017.

Yearly compensation of board members:  Per Diem is $35 per meeting less than 3 hours and $50 over 3 hours.  Mileage reimbursement is .535 per mile.   Presently town chairman receives $2000 yearly, supervisors: $1400, clerk: $4300 and treasurer: $3500.  This is in addition to the per meeting payment.  M0tion made by Richard Brand to follow state mileage reimbursement.  Seconded by Kurt Gorsegner..  All approved and motion carried.  
 *Discussion of Highway maintenance and equipment for township.   
*Discussion of Board of Review date.  Unsure of date, assessor will notify chairperson.   Date for next year’s Annual meeting will be at May’s monthly board meeting, May 1, 2018. Motion made by Ann Dunham and seconded by Susan Doberstein.  All approved and motion carried.
*Ann Dunham made motion to adjourn, seconded by Kurt Gorsegner.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Annual meeting adjourned at 6:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted by,

Deb Klund, Clerk

